
 

 

18 March 2021 

Goldfields Power Pty Ltd 

Decision to renew electricity retail licence ERL4 

The Economic Regulation Authority has renewed Goldfields Power Pty Ltd’s electricity retail 
licence ERL4. 

Goldfields Power is a vertically integrated electricity business that supplies electricity to 
Kalgoorlie Consolidated Gold Mines Pty Ltd under a Power Purchase Agreement (PPA), and 
to Newmont Power Pty Ltd under a PPA for on-supply to its customers. Goldfields Power also 
participates in the Wholesale Electricity Market through its connection to the South West 
Interconnected System. 

Goldfields Power applied to the ERA on 15 January 2021 to renew ERL4. 

ERL4 has been renewed from 18 March 2021 for 15 years. 

The ERA’s decision and ERL4 are available on the ERA website. 
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